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PURPOSE OF THE REPORT 

To provide an overview of the Council’s financial position against the budget as at the end 
of September 2018 and to present an updated forecast on an on-going basis as part of 
developing the budget for 2019/20 and beyond. 
 

 

BACKGROUND 

On 9 November 2018 Cabinet considered a Financial Performance Report which is 
attached as Appendix A.   
 
As set out within the attached, in a change from previous years, the information provided 
seeks to bring various strands of financial information together into one report rather than it 
being reported separately or at different times during the course of the year. This will be 
reported to Members on a quarterly basis and will encompass all of the information 
previously reported to members albeit in a different format.  
 

 

RECOMMENDATION 

That the Committee: 
 

a) considers the in-year financial position as at the end of September 2018 and 
determines whether it has any comments or recommendations it wishes to 
make or put forward to the relevant Portfolio Holder or Cabinet; and 
 

b) considers the updated long term financial forecast update and determines 
whether it has any comments or recommendations it wishes to make to 
Cabinet as part of the financial strategy consultation process. 
  

 


